
 

Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN  
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674  

Email: ​office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk​ ​Headteacher: Mrs Angela Jermy 

1​st ​November 2020  

Reception: Rowan and Sycamore  

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for working with us for a really successful first half term, where the children settled                                 
into school life in their brand new Reception classes. We continue to modify and streamline                             
routines and environments in response to the ways the children are taking ownership of the                             
space as they learn through playing and exploring. They are really beginning to find their feet  
and, as they build relationships, are coming together as a class.  

We are looking to hold parent’s meetings with you over the course of the next couple of 
weeks to talk about how your child has settled and discuss any issues relative to their 
development. These will need to be held virtually this year and details will be released very 
soon.  

Our inquiry theme for this half-term is ‘Let’s Celebrate’ through which we will learn about the 
various elements common to a wide range of celebrations. We will be noting differences 
and similarities in how and what people celebrate. This runs alongside skill development in all 
seven areas of learning planned in response to your children’s interests and needs.  

We attach an overview of our term’s learning.  

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one of us 
at the school gate, contact us via ​Tapestry ​or contact the school office to arrange a 
conversation by phone.  

Kind Regards  

The Reception Team 



 


